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Final Edition
In The Trenches would like to thank all our
members and excavators who have followed
the newsletter over the past few years. We
greatly appreciate your support. In The
Trenches may have printed its last edition but
our newsletter is far from done. MISS DIG 811
is happy to announce that we will now publish

two free digital newsletters to better serve
our members and the excavation community:

JANUARY, 2024 VOL. 1

'The Excavator' will dig into topics that the excavation community deals
with at the job site, and the excavation law of Michigan - Public Act 174



https://www.missdig811.org/
https://www.missdig811.org/excavation-pros/excavator-education-program.html
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NMEMIBER OUTREACH]

JANUARYBS, 20249 ISSUE1

'The Member Outreach' will cover issues that our members contend with
and include information on upgrades to the PelicanCorp System that will
affect how tickets are placed and responded to.

The inaugural issues will be published in January 2024. If you would like a
free subscription to receive either issue or both, please click on the tab
below to contact Educational Specialist Pat Goddard. Include your name,
email information, company, and which newsletter you would like to
receive. See you in the news.
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